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To whom it may concerned 
I am writing this very email to express my opinion on the consultation paper on parody. The 
government should NOT change the current law on copyright, intellectual property rights 
and any related areas.  The current law is good enough, sufficient, and effective to protect 
owners of intellectual property in Hong Kong.  Thus, any changes to the current law will 
undoubtedly infringe and grossly annihilate the priceless freedoms of press, of speech and 
of expression that make Hong Kong a thriving city in the world.  
It is shockingly and astonishingly unacceptable, unbelievable, and disgraceful that Hong 
Kong government is spending any time, effort, and taxpayers' money to eradicate free press 
and speech in Hong Kong by attempting to impose ANY control over parody rather than 
utilising it resources on building more hospitals or even subsidising the life-saving expensive 
medication to patients.  I beg the Bureau to oppose the government or the legislature to 
impose any regulations on parody or make any changes to the current law. 
Please have mercy on Hong Kong and do not destroy Hong Kong or ever stop us from 
prospering.  I beg you, Hong Kong government!
Yours very faithfully
Larry Li


